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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

UPDATE ON PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of SSY Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the National Medical Products Administration of China has 

approved the drug supplemental application for Azithromycin for Injection (0.5g and 0.25g) (the 

“Product”) by Shijiazhuang No. 4 Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd., a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, 

which became the Marketing Authorisation Holder of the Product. The Product is a type of lyophilized 

powder for injection, and is mainly used for treatment of a number of infections caused by pathogenic 

bacteria. Through obtaining lyophilized powder for injection for the first time, the Group accelerates its 

enterprise transformation. 

 

This announcement is a voluntary announcement made by the Company to keep the shareholders and 

potential investors informed of the latest business development of the Group. 
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